CHASE, MORTON & O'TOOLE

EDWARD P. CHASE ATTORNEYS AT LAW
CRAIG MORTON, JR. SUITE 3, CRAIG BUILDING
JAMES M. O'TOOLE 217 SIXTH STREET, S.W.

ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

TELEPHONE
3-4529

February 11, 1958

Mr, A, R, Kendrick
Engineer, District #3
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Kendrick:

Relative to my telephone conversation with you
yesterday regarding your letter of January 24,
1958 addressed to my client, Ted M, White, re-
garding location of the #1 Hagood well, this
letter is to confirm same and advise you that
as soon as the re-survey has been completed,
same will be submitted to you,

Thank you for your assistance in the matter,

Very truly yours,

CHASE, MORTON & O*TOOLE

EPC:rhb

cct Mr, Ted M, White
115 Seventh N W,
Albuquerque, New Mexico



